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Just returned from the Oregon coast.  I continue to see the reconstruction of the 

previously reconstructed crosswalks and ramps in nearly every city we passed 

through.  Do we really need to do this work again every 5-10 years.  Leave well 

enough alone. 

NO on any additional taxes of any kind! 

PS:  Didn't see anybody using the new multimillion dollar bike path along I84 around 

Cascade Locks?? 


